

SMYRNA MIDDLE SCHOOL 700 Duck Creek Parkway, Smyrna, DE 19977

(302) 653-8584

Fax: (302) 653-3424

Mrs. Stephanie Smeltzer Principal Mr. Erik Wilson Associate Principal Mrs. Whitney Irwin Associate Principal

Dr. Christine Seitz Associate Principal

May 2, 2022

Dear Smyrna Middle School Eighth Grade Parents/Guardians,

We are so very proud of our 449 eighth graders and all of their hard work this year. In order to celebrate our students, we will host a <u>Fly Away Ceremony</u> in the SMS gymnasium beginning at 8:30am.

Please remember that your child's safety is our top priority. Due to fire code regulations, we will have two separate ceremonies and each student may only have <u>2 GUESTS</u> in our audience. Guests will be able to enter into the gymnasium beginning at 8:00am.

On Tuesday, June 7th we will celebrate the RED TEAM at 8:30am.

On Wednesday, June 8th we will celebrate the <u>YELLOW TEAM at 8:30am</u>.

You can locate your child's house/team when you log-in to Home Access Center. Click on 'Registration' at the top of the page and the house/team is located under your child's birthdate. If you need assistance with this, please call us at the office (302)653-8584.

We look forward to seeing you as we congratulate our students on all of their success this school year.

Sincerely,

Stephanie Smeltzer

Principal

Stephanie.Smeltzer@smyrna.k12.de.us